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I	wish	to	make	a	submission	to	say	that	I	strongly	support	a	fair	price	for	solar.	
If	all	houses	had	solar	on	their	rooftops	it	would	greatly	diminish	the	need	for	
other	unacceptable	systems,	like	coal	and	oil	fired	generation.	
The	feed	in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
We	have	solar	panels,	and	a	solar	hot	water	system	on	our	roof	because	we	
believe	the	move	to	sustainable	clean	energy	is	urgent.	
The	damage	being	caused	by	our	changing	climate	needs	to	be	addressed	as	a	
matter	of	urgency.	
A	fair	feed	in	tariff	is	one	way	of	helping	the	environment.	
	
William	Holmes		
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